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Pensacola MESS Hall to host Moon Landing Celebration

The Pensacola MESS Hall is hosting a celebration of the first landing of people on the moon on
July 18, 2024. Attendees will enjoy out of this world activities as well as a chance to explore the
MESS Hall with other adults. In tribute to the age-old myth of the moon being made of cheese,

refreshments will include cheese platters and charcuterie boards. Additionally, along with wine,

we will serve Moonwalk cocktails, purportedly the first thing Armstrong and Aldrin sipped on

their return to Earth.

Tickets for the event are $30 and will include all activities and refreshments. The event begins at
6 PM on July 18 and is for ages 21+. More information and tickets are available at
https://pensacolamesshall.org/national-moon-landing-celebration/. Vendors interested in

providing food samples can contact Nicole Dickson, nicole.dickson@pensacolamesshall.org.

ABOUT THE PENSACOLA MESS HALL

Founded in 2012 and located at 418 E. Wright St in Downtown Pensacola, the Pensacola MESS
Hall is not a typical science museum. It’s all hands-on science. Visitors enjoy exploring math,
engineering, science, and stuff with an ever-changing menu of mess kits, activities and exhibits.
For more information about the MESS Hall, visit pensacolamesshall.org.
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